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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 2376 increases the maximum annual leave balance for state employees with more than 5 

years of service from 60 days to 80 days. The fiscal impact of this measure is unknown; 

however, it will be realized by each agency when an employee leaves the agency either through 

retirement or a change in employment. The former employee will need to be compensated for 

that leave balance, and those payouts may now be higher. 

 

FY’24 Impact: Unknown 

 

Full Year Impact: Unknown 
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